
All of our open Board Positions ran unopposed. Here
are the board positions for the new term:

Vice President: Christle Miersma
Recording Secretary: Charice Hankins
(Appointed)
Assigner: Janiece Nelson
At-Large Rep #2: Tyler Latham
At-Large Rep #1: Rhiannon Stracener

Board Positions up for re-election in 2021:

President: Kevin Carlyle
Treasurer: Bonnie Caddell
ALR #1: Rhannon Stracener
ALR #3: Chez Slayton

Welcome Back to our board members.
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Ancilliary Positions 

The board is accepting applications for the following Ancillary Positions. We are in the
process of assessing the needs for next season as to whether all of these positions will
be filled. These positions are assessed and appointed by the board.

Chapter Trainer
Web Administrator
Assistant Assigner 

These are appointed for one year terms. You can view each position description by
clicking on the links. If you are interested in applying for any of these positions please
contact Kevin Carlyle ACV President.. 

It is time to think about next season and we want
EVERYONE back. As you know this year, we were short
officials due to Covid-19. Janiece went above and
beyond with all the schedule changes. Her job is extra
hard when we do not have enough officials to cover all
the matches. That is why we want to invite you back
next year.

The deadline to renew and avoid an additional $25 late
fee is aligned with the TASO renewal deadline and is set
to the first Tuesday in April – April 6th.

As a thank you to those who went out of their way this
past season to attend scrimmages when they were not
required, the deadline to take advantage of scrimmage
credits has been extended to April 6th as well. It only
takes a few minutes to complete your renewal
application on the ACV website.

Also, we have started compiling a list of potential new
members for next year. Remember, you get a bonus if
you recruit new members who officiate with us. You also
get an extra bonus if you mentor those you recruit.
Please contact Christle Miersma if you have any
questions on recruiting for next season.

We Want You Back Next Year!

The board has received some questions from members
about potential changes to rules and Covid protocols for
next season. Currently, there have not been any
changes from last season. Rules updates are generally
released around the first week in February. Any rule or
protocol changes will be communicated as soon as they
are made available.

Questions from Members

Assigner Reminders



On 2/1/21 Everyone will be locked out of Arbiter to do
yearly maintenance so if you have any issues with
downloading or printing your schedule please contact
Janiece prior to that date. She will let you know when it
has been completed and at that time you can update
your profile or any blocks, etc for the 2021 season.

November - What's the Call survey results.

81% Correctly answered that there is No Fault and play should continue. A back row
player may not complete a block and a Libero may not attempt to block. (Click on the
graph if you want to view the video again).

The What's the Call section will return to the ACV Newsletter in May 2021

Christle Miersma
ACV VP/Trainer
Email: TxVolleyGal1@yahoo.com
www.austinvolleyballofficials.com
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